
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / caregiver, 
 
                 
                                    We just want to notify you that on 7th 
March 2025 Friday the school will have a pupil free day and 
the OSHC will be open. If you want to book your child / 
children in, please book in online or by contacting Camp 
Australia. 
       As always any questions/ suggestions please feel free 
to see me.    

Kind regards, 
Dee & OSHC team 

• World wildlife day 

• Special olympic games 

• Holi 

Activities coming 
up 

Join in the fun of Outside 
School Hours Care activities 
and experiences with Your 
OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

28/02/2025 

St. Thomas school OSHC 


